
From: Marie LeMieux [mailto:marie.lemieux@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 6:33 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: Seacoast Reliability Project 

 

I strongly oppose the Seacoast Reliability Project for the following reasons: 

  

Damage to the ecosystem 

Potential health risks  

Negative impact to property values 

Negative impact to the beautiful shores of Great Bay and Little Bay 

Threat to wildlife and sea life 

 

Please do not approve Eversource's proposal. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Marie LeMieux 

62 Captains Landing 

Newington, NH  03801 
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